
 

 

The annual Christmas party and monthly meeting will be January 21, 2013 at 6 p.m. at Sneakers in 

Spring Valley.  Burger and fries provided to paid-up 2013 memberships - must be paid by December 31, 

2012 to qualify. Drinks on your own.  

Join us April 7, 2013 at Moose Lodge in River Falls for the Fundraiser Breakfast.  All you can eat eggs, 

meat, pancakes, juice and coffee. Contact club for tickets in 2013. 

Trail south of Spring Valley closes November 1, 2012 to December 15, 2012 for deer hunting; trail is not 

groomed in winter.    Access to Spring Valley is possible off 250th Street on north side of town. Trails 

south and trail north of Spring Valley close for spring thaw.    

Accomplishments in 2012 

 Added ATV Routes in Town of Salem 

 Darren Place and Larry Johnson attended WATVA annual meeting in Wausau 

 Larry & Sharolyn Johnson attended WATVA Northwest regional meeting in Spooner 

 We had three fundraisers this year: Moose Lodge Breakfast in River Falls, members worked at 

Tractor Pull at the Pierce County Fair, and the Color Ride followed by Brats at Gaylen Langers. 

 Club ATV Rides were organized by Jerry Punches to Cattail State Trail, Hay River Trail, Birch 

Wood area trails, Trails near Danbury, Iron River, and Clark County Trails 

 Town of Ellsworth, Trimbelle, Martell, El Paso, Gilman, Spring Lake, Salem, Village of Ellsworth 

and Spring Valley opened ATV Routes to UTV’s 

 Darren Place occupied a booth at the fair, selling T shirts, caps and memberships, along with 

informing people about the Pierce County ATV Association 

 Met with Rock Elm Town Board regarding opening their roads to ATV’s and UTV’s 

Plans for 2013 

 Establish a new route to east side of Town of Spring Lake 

 Search for off-road trails 

 Send representative to WATVA State Convention at Wausau and to Northwest Regional WATVA 

meeting in Weyerhaeuser 

 Have Fundraisers  

 Open routes in another Township 

 Have Booth at Fair 

 Request an  ATV Route to the future McDonalds in Ellsworth 

A big thank you to all members, business sponsors, and donors for helping us through 2012!! 


